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September 7, 2018 

 

A Message from the Principal 

Good Afternoon Goodman Families ~ 
 
Mrs. Krick reports that we put 1500 books into the hands of students and families.  Amazing!  Thank you to all 
of our volunteers that helped with the book fair and also to our wonderful community for supporting this 
event. 
 
This next week we will be starting our CEF Cash for Classrooms Campaign.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The annual Cash for Classrooms campaign will begin September 10 – 21, 2018.  Flyers are being sent home 
with your student’s today.  Please consider giving what you can to help the Chandler Education Foundation 
fund enrichment grants to teachers and schools across the district. A record number of teachers have applied 
for grants that enrich and extend learning, making lessons memorable. Grants are awarded within weeks! 
Chandler Education Foundation has been a non-profit supporter of CUSD students and staff for over 32 years. 
Do you prefer to give online? Learn more and give at www.ChandlerCashForClassrooms.org.  Thank you for 
investing in our future! 
 
We will be having our very first flag ceremony on Monday, September 10, 2018.  Our third grade students will 
be performing the song “I Love America.”  Please remember to give yourself enough time to park and sign in 
at the front office.  The flag ceremony will begin promptly at 8:00 a.m.  
 
 
 

http://www.chandlercashforclassrooms.org/


 
Monday is also the first day for parents to come and have lunch with their students.  Please be reminded that 
you will need to sign in at the front office and then have lunch at the picnic tables in the courtyard.  We ask 
that you have lunch with only your student and not visit the playground.    

 
 
 

Lunch Schedule 
 
 

 
Kindergarten  10:30 a.m. – 10:45 a.m.  Recess 
                               10:50 a.m. – 11:10 a.m.  Cafeteria 
 
Fourth Grade              10:40 a.m. – 10:55 a.m.  Recess 
                               11:00 a.m. – 11:20 a.m. Cafeteria 
 
First Grade  10:55 a.m. – 11:10 a.m. Recess 
   11:15 a.m. – 11:35 a.m. Cafeteria 
 
Third Grade  11:05 a.m. – 11:20 a.m. Recess 
   11:25 a.m. – 11:45 a.m. Cafeteria 
 
Fifth Grade  11:20 a.m. – 11:35 a.m. Recess 
   11:40 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Cafeteria 
 
Second Grade  11:30 a.m. – 11:45 a.m. Recess 
   11:50 a.m. – 12:10 p.m. Cafeteria 
 
Sixth Grade  11:45 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Recess 
   12:05 p.m. – 12:25 p.m. Cafeteria    
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Mc Donald’s Family Food Night is Tuesday, September 11, 2018 
4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Dobson and Warner 

 
Don’t forget to come and see your favorite teachers! 
 
 
 
 
 



 
A Message from Mrs. Palomo –  

Reminder for Science Camp 6th Grade Parents 
Students who need medication for camp.  Please have all medications in the health office  
NO LATER than September 14, 2018. 
 
ALL MEDICATIONS MUST BE IN THERE ORIGINAL PACKETS/CONTAINERS.  
 
All prescription medications, MUST have a consent from your healthcare provider.  OTC MEDICATIONS MUST HAVE 
PARENT’S SIGNATURE. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the health office @ (480) 812-6902 
              

        
                      
Have an enjoyable weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa Graham 
Principal  
 
  
 

 
   
 
   
 
 


